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Stance: 

• I DO NOT support this bill.  

 

Reasoning: 

• The emergency powers have brought segregation and discrimination within our 

communities 

• The vaccination has NOT stopped the transmission of COVID-19 and in a lot of cases, it 

hasn’t affected the severity 

• The current mandates are not only causing mental health issues, but also hardship on 

individuals, families and businesses  

• People have committed or attempted suicide because of the impact of COVID-19 mandates 

and restrictions  

• Restaurants and cafes have been forced to reduce operational hours, change operation to 

take-away only, or shut their doors for good, because of the restrictions of the mandates.  

• The ABS data is showing that the there is an exaggeration of data relating to COVID deaths 

• Staff shortages in critical industries (e.g. healthcare), where unvaccinated staff are being 

asked back to work because of staff shortages 

• Health Minister Yvette D’Arth stated on 25th February in a press conference “This is now 

part of our lives and people will contract COVID” 

• Most mask mandates are lifted on 4th March after 6pm, so why can’t the other mandates be 

lifted?  

• The Australian people have proven their stance against their mandates when they presented 

at Canberra  

• Vaccine injuries are not being reported or accepted  

• The number of vaccine injuries from COVID-19 vaccines are far greater than other vaccines 

that have not been approved because of their smaller number of injuries 

• A large number Senators and Members of Parliament do not support the mandates, so why 

are they not being heard?  

• Other countries have abandoned mandates and restrictions and are managing, why can’t 

Australian follow suit?  
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